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1. Mini spring rolls with soy mayonnaise

2. Potatoes with “bravas” sauce

3. Malaga salad “canica”

4. Cod fritters with citric mayonnaise

5. Mini roast beef, rocket and tartar sauce sandwich

6. Vegetable brochettes with romescu sauce

7. Mini wrap with chicken, guacamole, melted cheese and mesclun

8. Mini beefburgers with crispy onions

9. Crispy txistorra sausage

10. Crispy prawn and basil with sweet chilli sauce

11. Slice of Spanish potato omelette



 

 

Menu 1

Welcome cocktail
Comprising 4 appetisers to choose from the previous list

Starter
Caesar salad with crispy chicken and parmesan cheese

 
Main course

Beef escalopes with three-pepper sauce and potato flan

Dessert
Cheesecake with red berries and raspberry sorbet

Drinks
Beer, Campo Viejo white and red wine

(only for guests aged 18 and over)

0.0 beer, soft drinks and water

33€
 

Price per person

 VAT included
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Menu 2

Welcome cocktail
Comprising 4 appetisers to choose from the previous list

Starter
Bolognese lasagna gratin with a bechamel sauce

 
Main course

Cheese-stuffed turkey roulade with wholegrain mustard sauce
(served separately)

Dessert
Nutella mousse with diced brownies

Drinks
Beer, Campo Viejo white and red wine

(only for guests aged 18 and over)

0.0 beer, soft drinks and water

35€
 

Price per person

 VAT included
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Menu 3

Welcome cocktail
Comprising 5 appetisers to choose from the previous list

Starter
Potato gnocchi with Neapolitan sauce, basil and parmesan

 
Main course

Sea bream fillet with roast potatoes

Dessert
Chocolate and walnut brownie with vanilla ice cream

Drinks
Beer, Campo Viejo white and red wine

(only for guests aged 18 and over)

0.0 beer, soft drinks and water

38€
 

Price per person

 VAT included

Menu for graduations
& academic events



 

 

Menu 4

Welcome cocktail
Comprising 5 appetisers to choose from the previous list

Starter
Thick noodles sautéed with soy sauce, mixed vegetables and Thai chicken

 
Main course

Pork tenderloin with three types of pepper, roast potatoes and sautéed vegetables

Dessert
Carrot cake with ice cream

Drinks
Beer, Campo Viejo white and red wine

(only for guests aged 18 and over)

0.0 beer, soft drinks and water

40€
 

Price per person

 VAT included
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* Prices apply for a minimum of 50 
adults: If this minimum is not 
reached, a 15% supplement will be 
applied per person to the price of 
the chosen menu.

* Graduation ceremony: We also offer 
you the chance to hold the gradua-
tion ceremony in our hotel at an 
extra charge of €160 (VAT inclu-
ded). This includes the room set-up 
and a public address system with 
two microphones.

* Conditions for confirming the 
reservation: Deposit of €300 
(preferably by bank transfer) on 
confirmation of the reservation. 
Payment of the remainder of the 
cost: 10 days before the event. 
Maximum amount accepted in 
cash: €990

* The deposit of €300 will be deduc-
ted from the total invoice, which 
must be paid by the person respon-
sible for the group at least 10 days 
before the event in one single 
payment (we do not accept indivi-
dual payments).

* Confirmation of the chosen menu: 
30 days before the event.

* Confirmation of the number of 
diners: 10 days before the event.

* Confirmation of the quantities of 
the selected main courses (if the 
menu offers this option): 10 days 
before the event.

Conditions

Contact
Martínez Catena, 6. 29640 Fuengirola, Málaga

T +34 952 472 700 ·  eventos.fuengirola@fergusgroup.com


